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SANBORN – Niagara County Community College, Senator Rob Ortt (R,C,I – North

Tonawanda), SBA and Niagara USA Chamber hosted this year’s Small Business Development

Seminar at NCCC. The free event brought together business owners and industry leaders

from across Western New York. Small business owners looking to expand their business, or

entrepreneurs who need help getting their business off the ground, connected with experts

and learned about various services available in Niagara County and other parts of the region.



The event was open to the public. 


